



 

23rd August 2024Term 3 Week 5

Enriching, Encouraging, Empowering

74 Argyle Street, Mosgiel - 03 4896252  -   office@elmgrove.school.nz - www.elmgrove.school.nz

Kia ora koutou,

I hope this message finds you all well. Tēnā koutou to our wonderful school community.

Due to ground conditions and weather forecasts earlier this week, our much-anticipated 
Cross Country event was postponed until August 29th. Our students are still diligently 
training, and we know they will be ready to give their best on the day.

We wish our rugby league team all the best for today’s tournament and also extend our 
support to the netball and rippa teams for their matches next week. Let's cheer them on 
as they represent our school with pride!

Pie Day Friday has been a big hit with the students, and we are thrilled to see the 
support for this fundraiser. The  Link to orders for next week are available in this 
newsletter.   All proceeds are going toward the upgrades of the senior sports courts. We 
still need to raise another $30,000 before we can start this exciting project so a bit of 
fundraising still to go.   

Today, you'll notice Downer working at the front of the school installing a permanent 
pedestrian crossing. This work will continue into next week and is causing some traffic 
disruptions. I remind all drivers that yellow lines indicate no parking. Some vehicles 
have been parked too close to our crossing on these yellow lines, making it difficult for 
our road patrol team to see clearly. Please ensure you park safely and legally to help 
keep our students safe.

Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding.

Ngā mihi nui,

Chris McKinlay  
Principal

mailto:office@elmgrove.school.nz


 

VALUE ACHIEVERS

Ngā Vara 
Values

These children have earned a badge

These children have earned 5 Tumeke Cards

Congrulations

Kawenga
Responsibility 

Manawanui
Perseverance

Whakaute
Respect

Mångai Kåwanatanga
Value Ambassador

These children have earned 10 Tumeke Cards

Manaaki
Caring

Heidi Campbell
Ryan Mitchell
Leah Walmsley

Esther Morrison

Keio Granada
Ryan Mitchell

These children have earned 15 Tumeke Cards

Leah Walmsley
Heidi Campbell

Kezra Cape



 

Week 5- 19th August - 23rd August 2024

22nd August O’Mathalon - 12 Senior Students

23rd August
Pie Day Friday
Rugby League Tournament
Matai Hub Assembly

Week 6- 26th August - 30th August 2024

27th August Yr 6 Netball Tournament

28th August Rippa Rugby Tournament

29th Sugust  TSSA Cross country 

30th August Rippa Rugby Postponement Day

30th August Pie Day Friday

Week 7 - 2nd Sept - 6th Sept 2024

4th September School Photos

6th September
Kowhai Assembly
Pie Day Friday

Week 8 - 9th Sept - 13th Sept 2024

11th September Polyfest Preformance

13th September School Disco 

13th September Pie Day Friday

  DATESDATES
Important

Term 3 2024



 



 



 Newsletter Term 3
In the Kauri Hub we have been learning how to write
explanations. We have used videos from the
International Space Station as our motivation.





 



 



 



 

CELEBRATING LEARNING
SUPPORT DAY

Scan QR Code 

To Let Us Know

Dietary

Requirements

EDGAR CENTRE
116 PORTSMOUTH DRIVE

ANDERSONS BAY

THURSDAY 29TH AUGUST

3.30PM TO 6PM
NATIONWIDE EVENT

BOUNCY CASTLE - FOOD

PIPPETY POP - from 3.30pm

JONOTHAN USHER - show @ 4.10pm 

FUN FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY!

Pippety Pop

JonathanUsher



 

Pies
 Order Form Here

The fundraising committee will have mince pies available
for $3.00. These will be available Friday lunch time for

Term 3,  An online order form will be available each week
on Skool Loop which will close each Monday.

                               

ELMGROVE SCHOOL PRESENTS THE LION KING

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

On the 18th and 19th of September, Elmgrove School will be performing
The Lion King for family and friends.

All students will be charged a $5 costume fee which will go towards
purchasing t-shirts. The child will get to keep this at the conclusion of the

performance. This will be added to your school account or you can pay
cash at the office.

Each child will be required to wear long, plain black pants - track pants,
trousers, or tights are suitable. Please ensure there are:

No feet in the tights as this is a safety risk. 
No patterns or writing on the pants. 

No holes.

Black pants need to be at school by the 11th of September in a bag with
your child's name on it.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Tickets will go on sale from the 2nd of September.
When -  18th & 19th September 

Time -    6.30 pm start. 
Where - This will be performed at the Taieri College PAC building.

Cost   -  $5 a ticket or $20 for 5 tickets.

 

Dates for Christmas holidays  

Before Christmas - Wednesday 18th, Thursday 
19th and Friday 20th December 8am-530pm. 

January 2025 - Monday 13th - Friday 31st January 
2025 

Information and enrolment forms will be available 
by the beginning of December.  

If you have any questions please contact me 027 
696 1240 

Order from here 

https://forms.gle/qWQbxrkT1tHSRNW16


All winter sports uniforms are due back. 
If you do not return them there will be a fee

that will be added to your school account
Miniball Singlet $25

Netball skirt $20
Dresses $30

Disco
 

Friday the 13th
of September

Good luck to all the children participating in
League Tournament, Cross Country, Rippa
Rugby and Netball Tournament coming up.


